
181  

  

$14,221.97 

   $345.00  

  

$241,539.62 

$273,513.29

See Marj Strayer for tickets or more information. 



Are you looking for a meaningful way to get involved at DBIC? 

Our growing Children’s Ministry is the perfect place to use your gifts to 

make an eternal difference.  There are many opportunities to serve on 

Sunday mornings this fall.  All classes use an excellent curriculum that 

makes planning and teaching both easy and fun.  Email Emily Wingert 

(children@dillsburgbic.org) about how you can get involved.  

 

We are also in need of one or two more Circle Leaders for Faith 

Finders, our Wednesday evening kids’ program.  Circle Leaders lead kids 

between different Discovery Centers each week and help facilitate discus-

sions with their groups. There is no preparation required!  If you would 

like more information on our Wednesday evening kids' program or if 

you're willing to help fill this need, please contact Emily Wingert at chil-

dren@dillsburgbic.org. 

 

Roxbury Camp Meeting takes place from August 3-12.  On Sunday,  

August 12, DBIC is responsible to provide kitchen volunteers for breakfast 

(report at 6:45 am) and lunch (report at 10:45 am). Volunteers must wear 

closed-toe shoes and long hair must be tied or netted.  To volunteer, 

email office@dillsburgbic.org. Questions can be directed to Jim or Beth 

Shelly. 

 

 

 

 

 Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby so 

that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

 

Please Note: There will be no Cherub or Junior Church today.  In 

addition, the only Sunday School class during the month of August will be 

on August 19 when Tariq & Angelina Waris will be with us. 

 

Summer Office Hours:  Office Hours now through August will be       

9 a.m. to 1 p.m. Tuesday - Thursday.  If you need access to the office on 

Fridays, please make an appointment or call first to be sure someone is 

available to help you. 

 

Impact Meeting (Young Adults) For our next event, we have a great 

opportunity to join with other young adults from other area churches on 

August 12 at 5:30-8:30 at Mechanicsburg BIC church (1050 S York St, Me-

chanicsburg, PA 17055). We hope you are all able to attend!  (We previ-

ously promoted this date for an activity, so we won’t be meeting right af-

ter church, but at Mechanicsburg at 5:30.) 
 

“Where do my children go during worship?” 
 

Pre-Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for  

the first part of the service and then will be released to their classes  

mid-service. Cherub Church meets in the class across from the men's   

restroom and Junior Church will be meeting in Fellowship Hall 

(West). Please pick your child up from their classroom in a 

timely manner after the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out a 

Cherub/Junior Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and 

bring your child to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome 

center when the children are dismissed from the service.  

  

A staffed Nursery for infants and toddlers is available during the 

9:00 service. 


